
We encourage you to contact us with your thoughts & suggestions any time at 
stthomasschoolpta@gmail.com and don’t forget to Like us on Facebook!

Facebook/StThomasSchoolPTA

Why not consider joining the PTA in 2024?  It’s fun, rewarding and most of all, benefits the school and our Tamariki. 
Contact us on the email below or come along to our next monthly meeting to find out what we do.  Next meeting 7pm, 
Wednesday 12th June in the school Staffroom.

PTA News 
Issue #24 2024

WATCH OUT FOR UPCOMING EVENTS IN TERM 2
• Ice Block Fridays - every Friday (weather permitting) $2 each or 3 for $5. Under the tree by the 

office.

REMINDERS
Second Hand Uniforms:
Donate your preloved uniform for us to on-sell. Please 
drop off at the school office.
Yummy Stickers  
Remind your children to stick their Yummy stickers from 
their fruit to the class sticker sheet.

Annual Quiz Night Fundraiser – Mid Winter Christmas
Saturday 15th June

Limited seats available so get in quick. 

$60pp including:
• Drink on arrival
• Debut Band – Lost Property
• Grazing table
• Cash bar
• Silent auctions

Buy your tickets through Kindo and if you have a group you wish to sit with, reserve a table 
by emailing stthomasschoolpta@gmail.com.

Spell A-thon 2024 Achievement

Well done St Thomas’s School! 

We raised over $30k for our 2024 Spell A-thon!! What an outstanding achievement.

A big THANK YOU to all the parents who spread the word to friends & whānau. We could not have done this 
without your support.  This will make a significant difference for the school, especially for school sports and 
cultural uniforms. Well done to everyone involved.

Congratulations to the following individual & class winners:

$50 Voucher

Drone1st Place Alyana

2nd Place Lucas

3rd Place - Joint
Kk’s
Ashy’s

Top Class PrizesTop Individual Prizes 

Movie & 
Popcorn

Pizza Party

Ice Blocks
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